POLITECNICA

Greetings from MADRID!

The Universidad Politécnica de Madrid (UPM) is pleased to announce its 18th International Staff Week, which will be held from 1to 5 July 2024 in
Madrid.

We welcome teaching and non-teaching staff working within the Erasmus + framework and other programmes to learn about UPM activities and services,
meet with UPM departmental coordinators, visit different schools and facilities, build upon relations with our partners as part of our commitmentto the
EE118A Alliance and much more...

The working language will be English, although participants will also get the chance to experience Spanish language and culture. Participants will also
have occasion to share their experiences with other colleagues and representatives from other partner institutions.

Participants will not be charged a registration fee.

Please note that we may be obliged to restrict the number of participants. Depending on the total number of applicants, we will accept a maximum of two
representatives from each institution.

We look forward to meeting you in Madrid.

Registiration: https: //eventos.unizar.es/112568/detail.html

M-40, Puente de Vallecas, 28031 Madrid, 9
Spain


https://eventos.upm.es/113138/detail/18th-upm-international-staff-week.html#:~:text=The%20Universidad%20Polit%C3%A9cnica%20de%20Madrid,5%20July%202024%20in%20Madrid.

